
K-3 MOVIE NIGHT!
FRIDAY, SEPT. 18
		  6:30 PM

WHAT:   Meridian Family Movie Night featuring, “Monsters University”

WHEN:   Friday, September 18

WHO:  Kindergarten through 3rd grade students, their parents & their siblings

WHERE:  Meridian Primary Gym

TIME:  Doors will open at 6:30pm, movie will start at 7:00pm sharp

COST:  Suggested donation of $2/person or $5/family—all donations will go towards future Meridian 
community events

FOOD:   Snacks and drinks will be available for a $1 donation.  Families may also bring their own snacks/
beverages to accommodate allergies and/or dietary needs.

WHAT TO BRING:  Please feel free to bring blankets, pillows and whatever else necessary to comfortably 
watch the movie.

INTERESTED IN VOLUNTEERING? VOLUNTEERS ARE STILL NEEDED FOR THIS EVENT!
Please visit http://bit.ly/1Od2l4s to sign up to help make this movie night a success!!!!

PLEASE NOTE:
Due to the number of grades invited and the age range of children expected to attend, it is mandatory that a 
parent/guardian attend with each family. 

This community event is meant to cultivate the Meridian family community for students and their families. 

*This event is not a drop-off event for students without a parent or guardian.

#ShowUsYourScaryFace


